The Eighth Weekly session was held in the Arabic Department 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Under the supervision of the head of the department Dr. Fahad Al-Melhem, the eighth weekly session was held on Monday, 13/02/1435 at twelve o’clock and it was entitled: Secrets of the grammatical formulas in some Quranic verses presented by His Excellency Dr. Anwar Sayed at the department headquarters. Dr. Anwar dealt with some Quranic verses and the secretes of their composition, sounds and connotations as well as the direct and indirect meanings they entail. The audience’s interventions and questions were enriching. The meeting was attended by a number of Their Excellency the faculty members and a number of students. This session took place on the occasion of the International Day for the Arabic language






